
Protect the environment... Protect life... 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF PUBLIC SCOPING 
 

 

Please be advised that the Public Scoping for the proposed Expansion of the 

Autoclaved Aerated Concrete Blocks Manufacturing Plant Project of Metro 

Versatile Build-Tech Corporation scheduled on 24 January 2022 (Monday) 

at 10:00 AM is hereby suspended until further notice as requested by the host 

barangay due to health-related concerns of the stakeholders thru.  The request was 

made by the Metro Versatile Build-Tech Corp. on a letter dated 23 January 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
IIS Ref. No.: CO-2022-002636 
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